
From: Clanon, Paul 
Sent: 7/3/2012 4:57:32 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: and you? 

Gee, could it be related to my having asked Energy Div yesterday for a briefing on the NOI? 
Nah. 

I think we're going to Alameda for a BBQ. Breakfast where? 

On Jul 3, 2012, at 4:23 PM, "Doll, Laura" <1 j/pg e.com> wrote: 

I have been impressed this afternoon to get interest in the PG&E GRC NOI from 
Richard Myers and Gurbux and Don LaFrenz. 

Then I was impressed that John Hughes is going to a meeting NOW at the 
CPUC and so he took the CDs with the draft testimony, etc. with him to deliver. 

I mean, it's just before July 4!! 

But then again I am working so there we are . . . 

We are thinking we'll walk to breakfast tomorrow morning and then just keep 
walking, perhaps to GGB. 

What are your plans? 
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